CWG 2 minutes

DULWICH SYMPHONY ORCHESTRA
CONSTITUTION WORKING GROUP

MEETING 14 March 2011: MINUTES
1. Attendance and apologies

Present: Jeremy Crump (convenor); Frances Barrett, Chris Burns, 
Jane 
Howard, Nikki Jackson, Roland McCabe, Caroline Annesley

Apologies: Peter Watkins and Ian Finn
2.  Minutes of the meetin of 31 January

 paper:  CWG1 minutes 
The minutes were adopted without amendment
3. Revised terms of reference
In discussing points raised by Chris Burns, it was agreed

a) that the report of the working group should be made available to the members of the orchestra as a whole at the same time as it is sent to the DSO committee;

b) that the working group should set itself the more challenging deadline of completing its report of 31 May. It was agreed that, subject to the speed of progress through the amendments which have been tabled, the group would produce the report in that time.

4. Substantive consideration of proposals to amend the constitution
The working group began line by line consideration of the amendments proposed in the parallel text version of the constitution (CWG2/2). It was agreed that Laura Bradley’s comments would be considered after that process was complete. (CWG1/2).

The group considered amendments A-H. A summary of the decisions made and substantive comments made on each amendment is attached in the table in CWG2 Minutes (annex)
5. Any other business

There were no items of other business.
6. Date of next meeting


Members of the working group were asked to complete a Doodle to show 
their availability for all the meetings that would be needed to meet the May 
timetable. The Doodle is at http://doodle.com/yfh3p7n8vq6enf8i. (Any 
member of the orchestra is entitled to participate.)

